
From: Kevin Cole  
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 8:22:45 AM (UTC-10:00) Hawaii 
To: DBEDT State Planning <dbedt.stateplanning@hawaii.gov> 
Subject: Other (Web Inquiry): Oʻahu 

Name (required) 

Kevin Cole 

Email Address (required) 

kjcole52@yahoo.com 

Phone Number (optional) 

(808) 341-4397

Geographic Area of Interest (required) 

Oʻahu 

Subject (required) 

Other (Web Inquiry) 

Message (required) 
Aloha, 
I have a suggestion regarding life in Mililani. 

I would like to see Kipapa Gulch officially renamed to Kipapa Valley. 

I grew up in arid terrain and I can tell you that ain’t no gulch! ( No sage brush, no rattlesnakes, and no coyotes 
!!). 

Every other such landscape is called a valley. Why Kipapa is called a gulch is a mystery to me. Its too scenic 
to be a gulch. 

Our lush vale should have a more appropriate name. 

Mahalo, 

Kevin J. Cole, Mililani 

Late Submission
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